
Your comments are needed in support of
the Big Sunflower River Maintenance
Project December 3, 2002 at South Delta
High School in Rolling Fork, MS.

Over 4000 square miles of the Mississippi
Delta from north of Clarksdale to Valley
Park rely on the Sunflower River to safely

pass flood waters through the Delta. The
Levee Board believes this project is crucial for the future of flood control
in the Delta and, consequently, for the future of our economy and for the
protection of our homes and businesses.

Your attendance is vital to express
your concerns and issues! 

For more information, call 662-334-4813 or visit www.msleveeboard.com

IMPORTANT MEETING
REGARDING FLOOD

CONTROL!

Darlove area flooding, 2001

WHAT: Big Sunflower River Maintenance 
Project Scoping Meeting 

WHERE: South Delta High School,
Rolling Fork, MS 

WHEN: Tuesday, December 3, 2002 at 7:00 p.m.
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